
Comment Options
Please submit your comments regarding the proposed project by using any 

of the methods below by Tuesday, May 23, 2023, to be included in the 
Public Hearing official documentation.

For general questions about the presentation or the project, please 
contact TxDOT Project Manager, Kareem Doucette, P.E. at 

Kareem.Doucette@txdot.gov.

Email Us Mail-in CommentsComment Online
Kareem.Doucette@txdot.gov TxDOT Dallas District Office

Attn: Kareem Doucette, P.E.
4777 E. Highway 80
Mesquite, TX 75150

Click the provided link 
on the website

Leave a Voicemail
(972) 591-1742

mailto:Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov

